
 The Best Educational Use 
of School Facilities 
Committee Invites you to 
attend: 

 

The Best Educational Use of School Facilities Committee’s purpose is to 
consider and investigate school consolidation.  As part of that process, they are 
conducting several focus groups in town to gather stakeholder input.   

These meeting are an opportunity for all community members to engage and 
participate in the discussion about school consolidation.  Please consider 
attending to express your thoughts and opinions.  If you are unable to attend in 
person, you may still participate by sending your written comments to 
beusf@town.hull.ma.us 

Wednesday, October 13 
6:30pm – 7:30pm 

Parent Focus Group #1  
This meeting will be held in the Auditorium at Hull High 
School, 180 Main Street 

Wednesday, October 20 
6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Parent Focus Group #2 
This meeting will be held in the Auditorium at Hull High 
School, 180 Main Street 

 
Below is a link to the MARS Consulting Group concluding report from May 2020 which details the 
four options being considered: 
https://www.hullpublicschools.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4546/f/uploads/report_main_20-05-
12.pdf  
Keep an eye on the Town of Hull website where a Best Educational Use of School Facilities 
webpage will soon be created.   You’ll then be able to subscribe to receive e-alerts containing 
meeting dates, agendas, meeting minutes, etc.   In the meantime, use this link to the Town’s 
homepage to find additional information about the Committee under Town Resources.  
https://www.town.hull.ma.us/  
 

mailto:beusf@town.hull.ma.us
https://www.hullpublicschools.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4546/f/uploads/report_main_20-05-12.pdf
https://www.hullpublicschools.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4546/f/uploads/report_main_20-05-12.pdf
https://www.town.hull.ma.us/

